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Dear Valued Customers: 

October 1, 2017 

MARKTEC Corporation 

Quality Assurance Dept. 

 

Precautions for use on Super-Light D-10L 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

  We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support of our 

products.  

In the “Super-Light D-10L” LED black light we sold, it turned out that such a trouble 

as the lamp grip part reaching a high temperature may rarely occur in the case that it is 

used continuously when the ultraviolet (UV) intensity is lowered. Therefore, we will 

inform you of the precautions for use as stated below.  

Since we intend to further strengthen our quality control system, we would like to ask 

for your kind understanding. 

 

                                                        Sincerely yours, 

 

Note 

 

1. Target product 

  Super-Light D-10L 

 

2. Phenomenon 

  In the case that it is continuously used when the UV intensity is significantly lowered, 

the lamp grip part may rarely reach high temperatures. 

 

3. Cause 

  When the deterioration of the LED light source progresses, the load on the main 

substrate may generate heat. 

 

4. Precautions for use 

  When this product is used when the UV intensity is significantly lowered※, the lamp 

may reach high temperatures. In the case that a significant drop in such UV intensity 

and the temperature anomaly is sensed, promptly stop using it, and replace or repair the 

LED light source unit. 

  By the way, there is no risk of ignition associated with the heat of the main substrate 

due to the temperature anomaly. 

※ As a guide, 50% or less of initial strength.  

 

                                                   The subject ends herewith. 


